Mississippi
Chemical
Corporation

April 27, 1987

Mr. James A. Gillham

201 N. Washington, Suite 3
PO Box 1811

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr. Gillham:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation of last week.
Mississippi Chemical Corporation will not protest BTA 0il Producers
drilling an oil well on Sec. 2, T20S, R33E.

We appreciate your courtesy in contacting us prior to drilling the
well and wish BTA success in their venture.

Sincerely,

MISSISSIPPI CHEMICAL CORPORATION
—
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Randy Foote

General Manager
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cc: Tee Branch
Shelby Rogers

Box 101 - Carisbad, New Mexico 88220 Phone (505)887-5591






